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Thursday 2nd May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

With the Summer term now underway, we thought it would be useful to give details of 

some of the activities available to your child this term. Children who usually attend Nursery 

on these days will participate in all of the activities but we would like to invite any children 

who do not normally attend to take part in these special events. If you wish your child to 

have extra sessions there will be a charge which will be itemised on your next term’s 

account.  

 

7.5.19 Class Photograph 

All Nursery children are invited to attend for our class photograph. If your child is not 

usually in Nursery on Tuesdays please bring them along to Nursery at 8.45am. Pick up time 

will be 10.30am. There will be no additional charge for this. 

 

14.5.19 Muddy Puddle Walk 

This is a charity event raising money for Save the Children taking place in the afternoon. 

24.6.19 Pre-Prep Summer Concert 

A rehearsal will take place in the morning followed by a performance at 2.30pm in St John’s 

Church to which parents are invited. This will therefore be an all-day session. 

1.7.19 Broomy Hill Pre-Prep Trip  

This will be an all-day event for the Pre-Prep to enjoy a Summer outing together. 

5.7.19 Pre-Prep Sports Day 

This will be between 11am-12noon when Nursery will join with the Pre-Prep at Wyeside to 

participate in sports day races. 

11.7.19 Teddy Bears Picnic 

This will be held in the Nursery in the afternoon and will be our last session of the Year. 

 

Please complete the form below if you wish your child to do any extra sessions and take 

part in any of these activities detailing you requirements for these activities. Additional 

information will provided about the events nearer the time but please do ask if you have 

any questions. 

 

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 

28 Castle Street 

Hereford 

HR1 2NW 

 

Telephone 01432 363511 

 

Miss Sarah Mann   

Nursery Leader 

enquiry@herefordcs.com 

 

www.herefordcs.com 
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During the second half of the Summer term there will be an opportunity for you to discuss 

your child’s progress with Miss Mann and Mrs Moon. The consultations will take place from 

17th-19th June.  From 10th June a list of appointment times will be posted on the Nursery 

Noticeboard. Please sign up for a time convenient for you. The 10 minute appointments will 

take place in Nursery. Unfortunately, we are not able to provide crèche facilities for your 

child or their siblings during your appointment time, so please make arrangements for 

someone to look after them. Of course, Phoenix Club is available for children in the school 

at the end of the school day. 

We would also like to invite you to the New Reception Parents Evening on Tuesday 11th June 

2019 at 7.30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher as well 

as hear important information about daily routines in our Reception class. Further details of 

this event will follow. 

It promises to be a busy and exciting summer term and hopefully we will enjoy some 

sunshine along the way! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Mann 

Nursery Leader 

 

 

 

Name of Child ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Date 

 

Event 

 

Will Attend 

(please specify all day or am/pm session only) 

7.5.19 Class Photo – 8.45-10.30am  

no additional charge  

 

14.5.19 Muddy Puddle Walk 

 

 

 

24.6.19 Pre-Prep Summer Concert 

 

 

 

1.7.19 Broomy Hill Pre-Prep Trip 

 

 

 

5.7.19 Sports Day 

 

 

11.7.19 Teddy Bears Picnic 

 

 

 

Please note there will be a charge for any additional sessions your child does which will be 

itemised on the next term’s account. 


